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This bill is an affront to every citizen of Oregon. It provides a huge windfall -every 

year once past- to a DOT bureaucracy that has proven itself incapable of effectively 

managing the funding level they receive now! Indeed, ODOT has a long record of 

ineffective leadership, a serious lack of accountability, poor financial controls and a 

demonstrably poor strategic planning history.  

FIX THAT FIRST BEFORE YOU WASTE ANOTHER $14 BILLION OF OUR 

MONEY! 


